
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcing AAWS Discount Packages: 

List Price Increases Effective January 22, 2025 

 

January 7, 2025 

 

Dear A.A. friends, 

Warm greetings – we hope that this letter finds you well.  

 

We are writing today to inform you of necessary upcoming price increases affecting some of our 

Discount Literature Packages in English, Spanish, and French. 

 

These adjustments are being made in response to increased costs of materials, manufacturing, 

paper, printing, binding, and delivery.  

 

 

• New List Prices for certain Discount Literature Packages will go into 

effect on January 22, 2025. 

 

• These adjusted List Prices have been calculated to reflect a consistent 

35% discount off the combined total list prices of the contents of the 

packages. 

 

• The updated Discount Literature Packages List Prices will be reflected 

on the AAWS online web store as well as in our updated digital and 

print 2025 Catalog.  

 

 

View the Items with an updated List Price here. 

 

https://www.aa.org/sites/default/files/literature/Package_pricing_12_24.pdf


 

As always, we encourage ordering all our items of literature from 

local groups, districts, areas, and Intergroups and Central Offices, as 

they play a vital role in local Twelfth Step activities. 

 

Visit the AAWS web store. 

 
 
With all best A.A. wishes, 

 

David R.                             Malini Singh              

Publishing Director                            Director of Operations  

 
 

  

  

https://onlineliterature.aa.org/

